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HEADQUARTERS
AAF PERSONNEL DISTRIBUTION COMMAND

OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY

To Former Members of the AAF Team:

The purpose of this letter is to convey General Arnold’s
sincere interest in those who served as members of his Command.
Even though you no longer wear the uniform, we of the Air Forces
still consider you one of us. The bond of friendship and mutual
understanding among Air Force personnel, strengthened by contri-
butions such as ycurs, was a primary factor in making possible the
unprecedented accomplishments of the Alr Forces during the recent

conflict.

In the interest of maintaining this bond, we want to make pro-
visions for assisting you, wherever possible, in the solution of
problems encountered 1in your return 1o civilian life. We wish we
could make all Air Force facilities available to you, but you, of
course, realize the impossibility of doing soO under present laws.

However, there is a trained Air Force officer at each AAF base to
assist both our present and former personnel 1in the handling of
their personal affairs.

We would be glad to have you contact the Personal Affairs officer
at the nearest Air Force base if you have a problem which ycu feel
he can help you solvs.

Sincerely,

;5 R;CHAHS ;1 gANDERS

Brigadier General, USA
Commanding



